
  

 

20 September 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 13 Mock Examinations  
  
As you are aware, Year 13 students will be sitting their mock examinations during the week 
beginning 25 September.  
  
These exams will take place in the assembly hall in the three storey building (old canteen).  For 
morning exams, students need to arrive by 8:45am, and for afternoon exams, students need to arrive 
by 12:45pm.  
  
All examinations will take place under formal exam conditions.  Students will be reminded of these 
during assembly.  
  
Students are required to be in school for their exams and for BTEC lessons only.   
  
As always, students are welcome and encouraged to study and revise at school.   
  
A copy of the timetable is attached.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr J Tully 
Head of Sixth Form  


